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July 16, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Regular and Mini 4-H Bicycle Project Members: 
 
If you have signed up for the Bike rodeo project this letter is for you! 
 
 
The County 4-H Bicycle Rodeo will be Friday, July 26, at 8:00 a.m.  

 
Near the food court (Beef /Sertoma stand) on the Morgan County 4-H 
Fairgrounds.   
We ask that you bring your bike and helmet.   There will be a bicycle safety check 
done for proper height, mechanical function, tire inflation, etc. prior to the bicycle 
rodeo.   
 
At the County Bicycle Rodeo you will be scored on the following: 
 

1.  Maintenance and safety check of bicycle 
2.  Safety while at the rodeo 
3.  Bicycle operation on obstacle courses 

 
All regular 4-Her’s will also be scored on written exam and quiz questions 
(including knowledge of tools and parts of the bicycle). 
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There are three categories: 
 
 
MINI: Contestants must have completed Grades K, 1 or 2 during the ‘18-’19 school year. 
 
JUNIOR: Contestants must have completed Grades 3-7 during the ’18-’19 school year. 
 
SENIOR: Contestants must have completed Grades 8 - 12 during the ‘18-’19 school year. 
 
 
IMPORTANT: 
 
1. Each member participating in the bicycle rodeo must furnish their own bicycle and 

helmet.  No bicycle will be shared between participants. 
2. To complete the 4-H Bicycle Project, you must compete in the Bicycle Rodeo and/or 

exhibit a poster on something you have learned from your bicycle manual. 
 
Enclosed are pages giving a description of each riding skill and fun contest.  If you have any 
questions please call Tami Hicks at 317-696-1056.    
 
We want to thank the Bicycle Committee for their efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rena Sheldon 
 
Rena Sheldon-CED-4-H Youth and Development               Tami Hicks 
Extension Educator                           Bicycle Rodeo Chair 
                                                        and Co-sponsor 
         
 
 
Enclosures 
RS:jkw 
 

GOOD LUCK AT THE 4-H FAIR 
 
 


	MINI: Contestants must have completed Grades K, 1 or 2 during the ‘18-’19 school year.
	IMPORTANT:
	GOOD LUCK AT THE 4-H FAIR

